
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

 
21st March 2018  

 
Year 4/5 Girls Football Friendly 

 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
I have been able to re-arrange the match against St Michael’s to Tuesday 27th March 
3.30 p.m. at St Michael’s, Alnwick.  
 
This is open to all girls in Year 4 and 5. 
 
They must have shin pads and football boots. 
 
Transport will be provided to St Michael’s but parents will need to pick up their child at 
4.30 p.m. at St Michael’s.  
 
This is open to girls who trained with Mrs Fortescue last term but if your daughter feels 
they would like to join in please fill in the form and if there is a place and they have the 
right kit I will endeavour to get them on the team. 
 
 
Many Thanks, 
Mrs Athey, Headteacher  

 

 
 
My daughter ________________________ is able to attend the friendly football match on 
Tuesday 27th March 3.30 p.m. at St Michael’s Alnwick.  
 
The pick up arrangements are :-  ____________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________________ (Parent/Legal Guardian) 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 


